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We had a wonderful NSPCC Number Day on Thursday. There was a fractions 

frenzy in the hall when we played a game finding fractions and percentages of an 

amount of bean bags or tennis balls. Fantastic team work and communication 

skills were demonstrated as well as some brilliant mathematical reasoning.  

Once we were back in class, our challenge was to total our numbers. This 

involved large calculations and decimals as we had numbers ranging from 3.1416 

to 58,702! After displaying excellent perseverance, we found the grand total was 

67335.1416. 

Next week is Safer Internet Week and Children’s Mental Health Week. We will be 

learning about where the images and content we post online can spread and how 

to be responsible and kind internet users. The focus for Children’s Mental Health 

week is Kindness so we will be discussing ways in which we can be kind and 

support one another through difficult time.  

Reminders:  

Complete set Mathletics homework, practise spellings, times tables and read at 

least five times a week. 

Kilve Court Parent Meeting: Tuesday 7th February 3.30pm 

Homework sharing: Wednesday 8th February at 3pm 
 


